
A friendly reminder from your Treasurer: 

  

Your interim tax bills will be mailed out by March 10th.  If you have not received it by March 

20th, please contact the municipal office to have it re-issued.  This payment is due by March 

31st, 2016. 

The next tax bill (final) will be mailed by July 10th.  This bill is divided into 2 payments; the first 

portion is by July 31st and the second is due by October 31st, 2017.  If you choose to pay your 

final bill in full, you may do so. 

Available Payment Options: 

 

Please note: “View my eBill” and “Make an ePayment” options are currently unavailable as we 

have recently changed taxation software companies. In the meantime, please use one of our 

other options: 

 

 visiting any Scotiabank branch in Canada: 

for non-Scotia customers, you can still make your tax payment by presenting 

your tax bill to the teller and let him/her know you are a non-customer; 

for customers, you can add Head, Clara & Maria as a payee; 

 visiting the township office with your cash, cheque or money order. If visiting after-

hours, payments may be dropped in our night depository slot located at the municipal 

office side door (old entrance); 

 or mailing in your cheque or money order.  Please do NOT send cash by mail. 

 

When sending your payment via regular mail, you must allow enough time for Canada Post to 

process the mail, as we are not responsible for late fees which will be applied if your payment is 

not received by the due date.  

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact our office, Monday to Friday, 8:30 

am to 4:00 pm. 

Noella LeBreton  

Treasurer/Deputy Clerk 

  

 


